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I am in strong favor of this bill. It is crucial to ensure people’s access to clean water, 

the reduction of air and water pollution from waste from factory farms, the survival of 

small family farms that cannot compete with large industrial operations, and more. 

This is a great opportunity for Oregon to set a positive example for the nation in 

addressing environmental and economic issues that affect their residents rather than 

prioritizing profits for a few years and needing to deal with horrible consequences 

later. Please support this bill!! 


